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This Week’s Masses & Anniversaries   

Tuamgraney - St. Joseph’s Church 

Saturday    11th June    6.30pm Matt O’Brien 
                     Des & Esther Hassett 
Wednesday 15th June 10.00am Mass 
Friday      17th June   7.00pm Jay Boland - 1st Anniversary 
Saturday    18th June    6.30pm Mass 
                
Bodyke - Church of the Assumption 
Sunday       12th June    9.30am Tom Tobin 
Friday        17th June 10.00am Mass 
Sunday       19th June    9.30am Mass 

 
 

      
 
 

18th/19th June 2022 
(The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ) 

Tuamgraney  
           Reader:  Teresa Browne 
        Eucharist:  Liam Whyte 
                    
Bodyke  
           Reader:  Marese Tuohy 
        Eucharist:  Biddy Hogan   

The Parish Office is located in the 

 

Opening hours next week: 
 
• Monday - 9am to 12.30pm  

• Thursday - 9am to 12.30pm 

Contact number - 087 1498763 
 
Please call the number above with 
newsletter items, to be issued with 
sacramental certificates, to book  
anniversary masses or to get Mass 
Cards & Bouquets. 
 
 
Yellow Envelope Contributions 

Week ended 5th June 

€652.30 

Thank you for your continued 

kind and generous support. 

MASS TIMES 

Saturday Vigil    Tuamgraney       6.30pm 

Sunday Morning  Bodyke                      9.30am 

Wednesday      Tuamgraney     10.00am 

Friday       Bodyke        10.00am 

PARISH NOTES 

Our Bodyke & Tuamgraney Parish Child Protection Representatives 
can be contacted through Fr. Dariusz or the Parish Office 

Fr. Dariusz Plasek: 087 - 7036053 

Email:        frdariuszpl@gmail.com  

Parish Office:    087 - 1498763

Office email:     
Website:       www.bodyketuamgraneyparish.ie 

Ogonnelloe Parish Office can be contacted by calling 

085 8779113 or by email: office@ogonnelloeparish.ie. 

See also the website: www.ogonnelloeparish.ie 

Eucharistic Adoration takes place in 
Tuamgraney Church on Wednesdays from 
just after 10am. You are welcome to visit 
the Blessed Sacrament during these hours. 
If you would like to volunteer one hour a 

week each Wednesday to adore the Lord please contact 
087 4129805. 

We pray for all our students who are 
currently sitting state exams. May the 
Holy Spirit inspire and guide them. We 
remember them at all masses for the 
duration of the exams. There are sheets of 

paper at the back of both churches where you can write 
the names of students whom you would like to be prayed 
for at this time. Exam Prayer cards for students are also 
available in both churches.  

The Priest’s June Collection will be taken up 
at masses this weekend. 

Please note - there will be a change to parish office opening next week. 
See panel on the right for details. 

Bottles of Holy Water can be picked up in the parish office. 

Welcome back! 
We are delighted to welcome Archbishop 
Eugene Nugent, Apostolic Nuncio in 
Kuwait, back to the parish after an 
absence of three years. He will be 
spending some of his holidays in 
Tuamgraney and will celebrate 10am 

weekday Masses in Tuamgraney Church on a day to day 
basis. We wish him a very pleasant visit. 

Congratulations to Denise Walsh and 
Seán Clancy who were married in the 
Church of the Assumption Bodyke this 
weekend. We wish them God’s blessing 
as they begin their married lives together. 

When booking Anniversary Masses please contact 
the parish office at least one month before the 
date on which you wish to have the Mass 
celebrated. Thank you.  



 Saints / Feast Days this week 
• Monday 13th:   St. Anthomy of Padua; 
• Tuesday 14th:  St. Davnet. 

Newsletter Deadline: News items for inclusion in the Parish Newsletter 
should be with the Parish Office by 9.00am on Thursday. 
Email: bodykeparishnewsletter@gmail.com or Tel: 087 - 1498763  
website: www.bodyketuamgraneyparish.ie 

God is watching over us 
Nowadays, thanks to the security camera, 
we are often being watched, 
watched by a cold, dispassionate eye, 
intent only on catching us in wrong-doing. 
The feeling that someone is watching us 
is not a pleasant feeling. 
But the feeling that someone is watching over us 
is a lovely feeling. 
God is not watching us. 
God is watching over us. 
The conviction that God is watching over us 
gives us comfort in times of sadness,  
strength in times of weakness, 
and hope in times of despair. 

Follow the footsteps of Jesus from Galilee to 
Jerusalem: Take the trip of a lifetime to the Holy Land 
from August 31st to September 10th 2022. Group 
Leader, Mícheál de Barra and Spiritual Director, Fr. 
John Newman (Scripture Scholar).  In association with 
Premier Travel, Cork. Contact Mícheál at 086-8337681 
or email info@carpediemtours.ie 
(See also our website:  www.carpediemtours.ie) 

Clare Arts Office in conjunction with the Scariff 
Library Gallery presents ‘Between You, Me and The 
Wall’ until 24th June which will showcase some of John 
Kelly’s best photographs over the years. For more 
information, please contact Scariff Library on 061 
922893 or scarriff_library@clarecoco.ie  

Annaghneal Community Hall committee are seeking 
help for the upkeep of the hall. Due to the covid 
pandemic they have been unable to fundraise in recent 
years so funding is now urgently needed in order to keep 
the hall open - electricity bills must be paid etc. All help 
and advice would be greatly appreciated. Please contact 
Teresa on 087 4146755. 

Bodyke GAA Lotto in now online at 
www.klubfunder.com/Clubs/bodykegaa/lotto 
There was no Jackpot winner of the May 30th 
draw. The next draw is on Monday 13th June at 

9pm. Please note the cut off time for purchasing online 
lotto tickets is 10pm on Sunday 12th. Any lotto tickets 
purchased online after this cut off time will be entered 
into the next draw. Thank you for your support. 

Healing Programme for People Bereaved by Suicide. 
Are you finding it difficult to cope with the death by 
suicide of a family member or friend? You could get 
help at a Healing Programme organised by Clare Suicide 
Bereavement Support at their premises in Innovation 
House (near Liddy’s), Roslevan Centre, Tulla Rd. Ennis, 
at 7.30pm each Thursday until the end of June. For 
further information phone 086 0565373 0r 087 3698315. 
www.claresuicidebereavementsupport.com 

A gentle reminder to those visiting cemeteries in the 
parish - when disposing of old wreaths, plants, flowers 
etc. from your family graves, please do not leave them 
anywhere in the graveyard. Take them with you when 
you leave. Thank you for your co-operation  

Remembering the Bodyke Evictions 
The Bodyke Evictions took 
place in June 1887. On 
the Anniversary of the 
Evictions this June we 
remember in a special 
way all those involved in 

one of the most dramatic events of the Land War. 

The Lough Derg Pilgrimage Season has 
re-opened with further one day retreats 
taking place during August and September 
and three day pilgrimages taking place 

during June, July and August. Please see posters 
at the back of the church for more details or visit the 
website www.loughderg.org 

Lourdes 2022 
After an absence of two years, due to the Covid 
pandemic, the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes will 
take place again this year, from 28th June to 3rd 
July and from 2nd October to 7th October, direct 
from Shannon Airport.. The pilgrimage this year 
cannot accommodate  sick or assisted pilgrims. 
Prices vary from €739 to €759 per person sharing 
depending on choice of hotel. Booking and more 
details from Joe Walsh Tours on 01-2410800, 
info@joewalshtours.ie or by post to Joe Walsh 
Tours, 69 O’Connell Street, Dublin 1. 

Live-in Carers for the elderly 
Affordable Live-in Homecare provides live-in carers 
for the elderly in your area. If you are looking for a live-
in carer for your relative, please call Eileen or Tom 
today on 087 991 6791 or 087 744 0729. Our website 
is www.alhomecare.ie  

Money Advice and Budgeting Service 
Are you struggling to make ends meet? Are you worried 
about money you owe to lenders, credit cards, banks and 
mortgage lenders? For free, confidential and 
independent advice please contact the Clare MABS on 
0761 072430 or email us at ennis@mabs.ie 

St. Cronan's 10th Century Church in Tuamgraney is 
now open to visitors until the end of September. There is 
a free 6 minute audio visual presentation to view by just 
clicking a button inside the door. Donations towards the 
upkeep of the church are very welcome. All are welcome 
to visit this historic building in Tuamgraney Village. 


